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Dear Parents, 
 
Class Allocation 2020/21 
 
Please see below the staffing arrangements for 2020-21. 
 

Class Teacher Teaching Assistant 

Peacock Class Mrs Beales & Mrs Ford Mrs Thompson/Mrs Eastaff 

Kingfisher 1 Miss Thorpe Mrs Finnon/Mrs White 

Swan 2 Miss Noakes Mrs Marven 

Owl 3 Miss Fellows Mrs Langham 

Swift 4 Mrs Hopkins 

Hawk 5 Miss McGroarty Mrs Shaw 

Falcon 6 Miss Manton Mrs Price 

Mrs Clarke, Mrs Budge and Miss Sharp will continue to offer nurture support in The Hive 
 
Usually, the children spend a morning with their new class teacher so they can get to know them in 
preparation for September.  Due to our current circumstances this will not take place, however, we would like 
each teacher and teaching assistant to host a Zoom meeting (video call) with their new class.  The meeting 
will be 20 minutes long and will give the teacher the opportunity to introduce themselves and your child the 
opportunity to ask their new teacher questions.  Details of the meeting will follow.  
 
Saying Goodbye 
 
We also want to acknowledge that our children and staff have not had the opportunity to say goodbye to their 
current classes.  This is something we want to address before the end of the academic year.  Weather 
permitting, we would like to invite each year group onto the school field to say their final goodbyes.  Each 
class will come in two groups and we will expect the children to keep their distance.  An invitation will be sent 
closer to the event. 
 
Staff Changes 
As you will notice, we will be losing Miss Williams at the end of this year. She is moving on to a special 
school to develop her interest in SEND provision. We wish her every success as she moves on to further her 
career.  
We welcome Miss Manton into Year 6. Miss Manton currently works as the Y5/6 teacher at Wood End so 
she already knows how our schools work. She is looking forward to working in a new school and working 
with the team at Dordon.  
Mrs Eastaff currently works at Wood End Primary and will continue to do so but she will be spending 2 
afternoons per week in Reception,   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Cross 
Executive Headteacher 


